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November 19, 2018 

Road Resurfacing on Pharmacy Avenue  
from Highway 401 to Sheppard Avenue East 

Contract: 18ECS-TI-15LR 
Start Date: October 15, 2018 

End Date: November 30, 2018 
Revised End Date: Spring 2019 

*Timeline is subject to change. 

Earlier this year, the City was completing road resurfacing on Pharmacy Avenue. This project was 
delayed due to ongoing communication with the Ministry of Labour; the matter was recently resolved. 

Given the temperatures and weather conditions, the City has worked out a plan with the contractor to 
complete the remaining work. In the coming days the contractor will tidy up the site and complete 
necessary work to bring roads to a state of good repair that enables winter operations. This work 
should be completed by Friday, November 30, 2018. 

The remaining work will start and be completed in spring 2019; Construction Update #2 will be 
provided before work starts again in 2019. 

 MAP OF WORK AREA 

  

MORE INFORMATION: 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote Contract: 18ECS-TI-15LR. 

Field Ambassador Melissa Hayward, 647-802-8601 Toronto15LR2018@rvanderson.com 
TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service  

416-338-0889 
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)  

General inquiries  311 
Website  toronto.ca/improvements/ward40.htm 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/wardxx.htm
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